
Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NO.NBE-35/Ex-NSEE/2021 :: In pursuant of Govemment letter No.EDSA{BSE/EX-
BOARD/I5- 1212016 dated 30-4-2021, it is hereby notified for information of all concerned

that, the Nagaland State Entrance Examination (NSEE) 2021 which was tentatively

scheduled to 1e conducted on 20th May 2021 is hereby postponed due to COVID- 19

pandemic situation in the State.

The new examination date and other details shall be notified at a later date.

Mr{ Asano Sekhose)

Chairman

Dated Kohima, the 3'd May, 2021

Copy to :-

1. The Special Secretary to the Govemment ofNagaland, Department of School

Education & SCERT, Kohima for information.
2. The Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Higher & Technical Education,

Nagaland, Kohima for information.
3. The Director, Higher Education, Nagaland, Kohima for information.

4. The Director, Technical Education, Nagaland, Kohima for information.

5. The Director, DIPR, Nagaland, Kohima with a request to disseminate the above

notification in the media in the interests of the students.
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( Mrs. Asano Sekhose)

Chairman


